Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting
May 2014
1.    Adjunct Faculty Evaluation Process

A.
A group of committee members met to discuss possible changes to the adjunct faculty evaluation process. Suggestions were presented to the Evaluation Committee meeting on April 23. Suggestions were:
· Align the evaluation process with the teaching role of the Comprehensive Evaluation System for teaching faculty
· Define the rating system

· Current process is subjective
· Approve layout of the process – only have one signature line

· Possibly include a mentoring/communication section

· Assessment guidance for adjunct faculty 
B.
The goal of the Adjunct Faculty Committee for next year is to work with the Evaluation Committee on the enhancement of the process. 

2.   Adjunct Faculty In-service Workshop

A.  An in-service workshop will be scheduled for Monday, August 19 in the evening. Dr. Curtis agreed to participate in the workshop and will offer assistance with the planning. The intent is to offer a 45 minute session for all adjunct faculty and then a second 45 minute session for new adjunct faculty. Each session will focus on specific items geared towards the success of adjunct faculty. 
